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Clay Downing

From: Keith Leonard <leonardkeith@comcast.net>
Sent: Friday, April 28, 2023 5:07 PM
To: Clay Downing
Subject: Affordable units?

This email originated from outside the City of Newberg's organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize 
the sender and know the content is safe. 

 

MAMD323-0001 Major Modification of CUP 
and PUD

Crestivew Crossing PUD (PUD18-0001) and CUP (CUP18-0004)  
 
 
Dear Planning Commission and Staff,  
 
In the first approval of the Crestview Crossing PUD/CUP development the developer, JT Smith, proposed 12 affordable 
housing units in their narrative which have never been constructed. There has been no affordable housing created which 
this developer promised our community. The City of Newberg should require 12 of these units, same number JT Smith 
promised, of affordable housing in conjunction with any approval. Hold the developer to their promises of these 
affordable housing units in Phase 2 or please deny this application based on their previously broken promise. There 
should be a condition of approval guaranteeing 12 units of affordable housing are constructed that is clearly tied to the 
request for increased multiple-family dwelling otherwise they won’t keep their word. Our community desperately needs 
more affordable housing units and not more units that will just increase the profits of JT Smith. 
 
Thank you for considering my public comment and adding it to the public record. 

Keith Leonard 
2128 E Kennedy Dr. 
Newberg, OR 97132 


